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We have becn notified by GTE Flonda, the mumbering administrator for Florida, that because number
demand has increased beyond normal forecasts, the 813 NPA in Florida is in jeopardy of exhausting prior to
when relief can be provided. According to the Central Office Code (NXX) Assignment Guidelines (document
NC 95-0407-008), "A jeopardy condition exists when the forecasted andfor actual demand for NXX
resources will exceed the known supply during the planningfimplementation interval for relief.” The purpose
of this notice 15 o announce that extraordingry NPA-specific conservarion measures as defined in Section 3.3
of the guidelines have become necessary for the 213 NPA,

GTE Florida has provided NANPA information about extraordinary NPA-specific conservation procedurcs
that will become effective for the 812 MPA. These procedures have received industry consensus and are
being implemented to insure the remaining NXX codes in the B13 NPA best meet the industry and
community needs until relief can be provided.

The 813 NPA is currently scheduled for reliel on October 4, 1998, In order (o ensure code availability in the
£13 NPA, the following conservation method will be put in place: Starting with February 1998 assignments,
MXX endes will be restricted to 10 per month.  These will be 1zsved on a first come, first served basis, with
one code per company per month. If the 10 are not used, additional requests from one company will be
honored.

Cuestions concerning the reliel of the 813 MNPA, or about the extraordinary INPA-specific conservation
procedures, should be directed to Skip Gancarz, GTE Flonida, at 813-283-2033,

Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Rose Breidenbaugh, at Bellcore, on 732-
H90-3054.

R.C. Breidenbaugh
Morth American Numbering Flan Administration



